
 

 

 
The Ohio Related Service Personnel Network (ORSPN) Community of Practice meetings have been 
scheduled for 2025.  You may attend any meeting regardless of your district’s location.  All are welcome.   

 

                Please share this flyer with your school team and try to attend as a team.    
 
Look ahead and mark your calendar for the date/region that works best for you.   

 

August 25, Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities, (Central Ohio region) 
 

August 28, Educational Service Center of Eastern Ohio (northeast and east central regions) 
 

September 12, Mercer County Educational Service Center (northwest and west central regions) 
 

September 26, Southern Ohio Educational Service Center (south, southwest, and southeast regions) 
 

September 30, North Point Educational Service Center (north central, Toledo, Cleveland regions) 
 
ORSPN is again partnering with the Office for Exceptional Children to provide updates, information, 
and resources to support your practice in school settings.  Our meetings will focus on Hot Topics 
for related service personnel, such as caseload/workload, documenting IEP minutes, adding or 
removing related services, supporting students through indirect services, missed service minutes, 
determining least restrictive service delivery, and more.     
 
There will be dedicated, extra time to discuss questions from the field.   Please send your questions 
to me at your earliest convenience.  Cut-off date for questions will be June 15, 2025.  Be sure to 
indicate in your subject line: QUESTION FOR 2025 ORSPN MEETING.  Please include your contact 
information (name, email, phone), if follow up with you is needed.   

 

                Registration invitation notices for the meetings will be sent out soon. For those planning to use a PO 
to register, please note that the process has changed.  A purchase order number will be required 
before registering.   More details will be included on the registration form. 

 
If you did not receive this flyer directly and would like to be added to the ORSPN database for the 2025 
meeting registration invitation, as well as receive future notices, and resources, sign up using this link: 
https://gmail.us1.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=b6232103eec24cf70c6ccf15b&id=194426b9fc 
You can also email the ORSPN event administrator at JMurphy7380@gmail.com.   
 

I look forward to see you at the meetings! 
 
Brenda M. George, MS, Consultant               
Ohio Related Service Personnel Network (ORSPN) 
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